
Update to Board of Directors from Negotiating Team 
RE: Teacher Negotiations – Second Session – April 2, 2019 
 
The Board’s team and the Teachers’ team met for a second bargaining session Tuesday evening, 
April 2, 2019.  During the roughly 5-hour meeting, we reached tentative agreements on two 
minor issues – one of the teachers’ and one of ours – and the parties also made a little progress 
bargaining back and forth over some revisions to other language items.  We left off with the 
Teachers’ group working on a response, and they indicated they would need some more time 
to consider some issues.  The next session will begin with the Teachers presenting their 
response to these language items. 
 
The parties have not yet gotten to the economic issues, and after the April 2 session ended, the 
teachers’ representative suggested to the Board’s representative, that the teachers may not be 
done making their initial economic proposal.  The Board will await further word from the 
Teachers on their economic proposal.  
 
The next session is scheduled for April 16. 
 


